
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, February 28, 2020

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

Saturday, February 29: NIGHT OUT FOR OWLS Vernon Fundraiser ~ 
See details in newsletter!

Tuesday, March 3: Women in STEAM Career Day – Postponed, Date 
TBD

Thursday, March 5: MYP Family Info Night ~ 5:30-6:30 ~ MPR
Last Day of SUN Winter Classes

Monday, March 9:  Familias of Hispanic Students Parent Meeting  -
5:45-7:00pm ~ Rm 107

Wednesday, March 11: PTA Meeting ~ 5:45-7:00pm ~MPR

Thursday, March 12: MYP Poetry Night – 5:30-7:00 ~ MPR

Saturday, March 14: Garden Work Party – 9:00-12:00

Monday, March 16: SUN School Enrollment Week 

LOST and FOUND
With early Spring weather here, we are seeing
more coats, hoodies and jackets left on the
playground! Thanks to our amazing parent, Pam
Snortum, they are collected, washed and hung in
the hallway ready to be returned to students.

Currently we have about 100 items. Please check
out the rack and bins for any items your student
may have lost. And please mark all belongings with
your student’s name. Thank you!

Vernon Talent Show 2020!
The Vernon Talent Show is just around the corner--
on Friday, March 20 with two afternoon 
performances!
Sign up sheets have been given to teachers, so 
please encourage your students to sign up if they 
want to perform.  Auditions will be held on Wed., 
March 11. Questions?   Email Ms. Harold at 
jharold@pps.net!





Vernon Recycles 
Vernon School is launching a school-wide 

program to recycle #6 plastics. What are #6 
plastics?  They are: 

• GPPS (aka crystal-clear polystyrene): plastic 
silverware; food containers; CD cases, plastic 
cups 
• EPS (aka expanded polystyrene): foam coolers; 
molded plastic for shipping 
• HIPS (aka high impact polystyrene): coffee cup 
lids; creamers; plastic cold cups; plastic veggie 
bag clips 
• XPS (aka extruded polystyrene): leftover 
containers; meat trays; egg cartons; foam cups 
*please see the flyer 

We'll be collecting the polystyrene at Vernon 
School, then it will be taken to Agilyx in Tigard. 
Agilyx collects the plastic, returns it to its original 
state (crude oil), then sends it to locations that 
re-purpose it. This way, it doesn't keep going to 
the landfills. We need a large box for collection 
purposes. If you have one, please contact Connie 
in the Vernon Office. 

VERNON PROUD

The Night Out For Owls is tomorrow 
and tickets are still available.  It’s not too late! 

Vernon’s Night Out for the Owls, our Annual Spring Fundraising Dinner, will be 
held tomorrow, Saturday, February 29, 2020. See the flyer in this week’s 
newsletter. This is Vernon’s largest fundraising event and is critical to 
maintaining our current programs for music, arts and enrichment.  

Donate/Get tickets Sign up here!

https://vernonschool.schoolauction.net/2020/homepages/show
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a054eaaac2ba5fc1-night2
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